
 

Submitted by: 

SAYLISS 

Announcement 
Attention to Concert Band - a reminder that practice is still on Thursday. 
There will NOT be rehearsal during exams, and the band will meet again 
in the first week of Semester 2.  Please be prepared to stay until 3:45 
pm.  If you cannot attend, you MUST speak with Mrs. Sayliss before 
Thursday. 
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Yes Yes Yes   

 
 

Submitted by: 

Mr. Featherston 

Announcement 
Art Club and Games Club meet this Thursday after school in the Art 
Room. The games of the week will be "Saboteur" and "Boss Monster." 
New members are always welcome. See Mr. Featherston or Ms. Duggan 
for details. 
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 Yes Yes Yes  

 
 
 

Submitted by: 

Kemp 

Announcement 
There will a brief football meeting tomorrow at lunch in room 311 to 
discuss football hoodies. If you plan on ordering one, you must attend or 
contact a football coach. 



Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 Yes    

 
 
 

Submitted by: 

J. Barker 

Announcement 
Last Friday the Senior Girls competed in the Jean Vanier Invitational 
tournament and displayed their best volleyball of the season. In pool play 
they swept Fort Erie, St. Paul, Heritage and the host team; finishing with 
an impressive 8-0 record.  In the semis they took 2 quick games from 
Notre Dame to advance to the finals. They fought hard in a nail biter 
against Sir Winston Churchill, but fell short 24-26 and 24-26. 
Congratulations, it was a total team effort from all 12 players! 
Practice Thursday morning at 6:50. 
 
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 Yes    

 
 
 

Submitted by: 

Coach K 

Announcement 
Our Senior Boy Basketball team continued on the new year with their 
undefeated season by defeating the Grimsby Eagles by the score of 
79-50. Ten out of the eleven Golden Eagles tallied on the score sheet. 
Jack Yarnell continued to lead our defense by taking a offensive charge 
and Evence, Spencer and Harrietha dominated the boards. Josh 
Lamarre, Devon Maltby and Colton Spencer displayed some excellent 
leadership for our team and Nathan Brew , Andrew Wing and Matt 



Literovich and Swaii created several turnovers with their aggressive 
defense. Noah Huisman topped it with a big three pointer in the 4th 
quarter. Our Golden Eagles will play at home this Thursday at 3:00pm. 
Our basketball squad would like to thank Mr. Dupont once again for a 
successful tournament last week and his inspirational words at last nights 
game.  
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 Yes    

 
 
 

Submitted by: 

sayliss 

Announcement 
Attention to Mrs. Sayliss' Period 3 foods class - due to unforeseen 
circumstances, the Stir Fry lab for today will be shifted until tomorrow.  If 
you were scheduled to cook Wednesday, you will now be cooking on 
Thursday.  Mrs. Sayliss is sorry for this last minute change, but wanted 
you to know in case you were counting on the stir fry as lunch today. 
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 Yes    

 
 
 

Submitted by: 

Mr. Featherston 

Announcement 
Art Club and Games Club meet this Thursday after school in the library. 
Our game of the week is Guillotine, the game that asks, "Is it 'too soon' to 
make a fun game about all the people who died during the French 
Revolution?" Join us on Thursday and find out! New members are 



always welcome. See Mr. Featherston or Ms. Duggan for details. 
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Yes Yes Yes Yes  

 
 
 

Submitted by: 

SAYLISS 

Announcement 
ATTENTION to Mrs. Sayliss' Period 3 Foods Class - a reminder that the 
permission form and money for participation in the end of term luncheon 
is due today.   As well, CONCERT BAND members are reminded that 
there is NO practice this week, due to exams - rehearsals will begin 
again the first week of Semester 2. 
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 Yes    

 
 
 

Submitted by: 

Kim Duggan 

Announcement 
There will be no art club this Thursday, or next Thursday as we prepare 
for exams. Art club will resume on February 7th. 
Read on: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 Yes Yes Yes  

 
 


